
 

NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL  
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – 27 MARCH 2020 
 

Norfolk County Council has confirmed as of today (27 March 
2020) the works within Attleborough town centre will stop. 
 
The site will be made safe with barriers / cones relocated to 
minimise impact on traffic flows. 
 
The temporary pedestrian traffic signals will remain in place 
as these provide a formal crossing point whilst the permanent 
crossing is out of use. 
 
 
The site will be routinely inspected by Traffic Management 
Operative to ensure that it remains in a safe state for as long 
as required 
 


